
 
 

 

August 10
th

, 2016 

 

Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary  

Ontario Energy Board 

2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700 

P.O. Box 2319 

Toronto, ON. M4P 1E4 

 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

 

Re:  Reference OEB File No. EB-2016-0196 

 

We understand that an alternate transmission route for wind turbine generated power in the Township of West 

Lincoln has been submitted to the OEB for its consideration.  

  

This revised route would have the transmission towers cross Highway 20 as opposed to running along Highway 20 

for a portion of the route as originally approved.   

 

The Niagara Catholic District School Board, which is currently constructing the new elementary school at the corner 

of Highway 20 and South Grimsby Road 6, fully supports this alternate transmission route.  

 

If I can be of any further assistance, please contact me at the Catholic Education Centre at 905.735.0240 x 220. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

 

John Crocco 

Director of Education, Secretary / Treasurer 

 

cc.  Mayor Douglas Joyner, Township of West Lincoln 

 Brian Treble, Director of Planning & Building, Township of West Lincoln 

 Scott Whitwell, Controller of Facilities Services, Niagara Catholic District School Board 

 William Amadio, Board Solicitor  
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